MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL HELD AT THE GUILD HALL, ASTON CANTLOW ON TUESDAY 17TH MAY 2011
Present:
Cllr. Simmons, Cllr. Hardy, Cllr. Findlay, Cllr. Twynam, Cllr Harvey, District Cllr. Sir William Lawrence. 
Cllr. Simmons thanked his fellow Councillors and the Clerk for their help and support during his term as Chairman.
Election of Chairman:

Cllr. Twynam


Proposed by Cllr. Simmons





Seconded by Cllr. Hardy
Cllr. Twynam declined to accept the post of Chairman.
He thanked Cllr. Simmons for his proposal and tremendous efforts during the past few months.

Due to lack of agreement over chairmanship and no further nominations forthcoming, the meeting had to be closed. It will be re-convened before the end of May.
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